
Pemigewasset River Local Advisory Committee (PRLAC) 

Site Visit 

June 11, 2015 1:00 PM 

Pemi River Heights Road 

Holderness, New Hampshire 

 

Minutes 

 

Members Present: 

Dave Cossette (property owner), Alan Barnard (surveyor), Jeff Madon (engineer), PRLAC members: Bill 

Bolton (Plymouth), Fred Gunter (Thornton), Dan Stack (Ashland), and Mike O’Donnell (Holderness) 

 

Call to Order: 

It was explained that this site walk was relative to the Alteration of Terrain permit application submitted 

to NH Department of Environmental Services. As this work falls within the Designated Corridor of the 

Pemigewasset River, PRLAC has opportunity to submit comments to NH DES on this application.  

 

Alan Barnard gave a short history of the site. Topics discussed included flood calculations, predicted 

runoff from the site, and the detention pond. Also discussed were salt & sand policies, contaminants, and 

filtration. The group was told that the 250’ corridor setback line will be shown on the plans. On the walk, 

buffer areas were pointed out and river levels, erosion, seasonally wet areas, and site access were 

discussed.  

 

M. O’Donnell will put together draft comments to be reviewed and approved at the June 30, 2015 

PRLAC meeting.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:15. 

 

 

 


